
ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on May 

3, 2022 at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 Valencia Road, Mars, PA 

16046. 

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M.  The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board 

were present:  Dave Goodworth, Shelley Savoroski, Tom Scheller and Rochelle Seideneck.  

Also present was Parks & Recreation Director Haley Zaliponi. 

UPDATES: 

Pickleball Courts:  Surfacing Schedule (Installation Date of May 10th) and Fencing Schedule 

(Installation Date of May 16th) 

War Memorial Pavilion (Tentative Completion Date of May 31st) 

Musco Baseball Lights & Equipment (Lights will be operating by fall season) 

New Water Line (Construction begins May 3rd and will be completed by end of month) 

Splash Pad & Pavilion (Tentative Completion of June 30th) 

Power Master Plan (Met with WNA engineers and site plan will be confirmed by May 20th) 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Easter Egg Hunt Review 

The Easter Egg Hunt scheduled for April 16, 2022 at 1:30 P.M. was moved to the Municipal 
Building as a drive-thru due to the inclement weather.  Both NHS students and the Mars 9th 
Grade Baseball Team helped distribute treat bags to the children and their families.  It’s 
estimated that at least two hundred treat bags filled with crafts and eggs were passed out. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Park Beautification Day 

The Board discussed holding a park beautification day to plant flowers and bushes at the 
park entrances, weed around the park and lay mulch near the parking lot areas.  It was 
agreed upon to delay this event as the park is heavily under construction and it would be 
best to wait until all projects are complete.  

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 P.M.  The next meeting will be on June 7, 2022. 


